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April 4, 2025 

 
Greetings! 
 
 
Term III and the summer is fast approaching, and we have been receiving questions about 
staying on campus over the summer. If you need to request housing for any time after campus 
closing on May 16, please fill out the 2025 Summer Housing Request.  
 
Requests must be made no later than Friday, April 25 at noon for consideration. Please 
note that housing will be limited and is only available in College Cottages, depending on 
availability you may be placed with another student to share an apartment for the duration of 
your stay. Your student account will be charged $100 per week for your summer stay. In 
addition, the dining hall will be closed, and food will not be provided. You will still be expected to 
follow all procedures in the Elmira College Code of Conduct and, there will be no Residence Life 
staff on-duty during this time. Campus will be dry starting May 19, meaning that no alcohol is 
permitted on campus.  
 
Decisions will be sent out approximately one week after the deadline. 
 
If there are any questions, please feel free to let us know. 
 
 
 
Best, 
Office of Residence Life 
Campus Center  
O: (607) 735-1821 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfQk2IemWG1l5SdDU_66pbCu9rq5R7Tf__xKIrvOzvUIPBMHg/viewform?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfQk2IemWG1l5SdDU_66pbCu9rq5R7Tf__xKIrvOzvUIPBMHg/viewform?usp=sharing

